
 

Nicotine Anonymous World Services 

Conference Meeting, Hybrid 
April 14, 2024  Minutes 

  

1. Meeting Opened – Danelle called the meeting to order at 12:30 p.m. US EDT.  Marian D.  
opened with the Serenity Prayer in Dutch after a moment of silence. 
 Outgoing Emeritus Officers were recognized by the fellowship for their dedication 

and hard work during their years of committed service to NAWS.  The Conference 
Planning Committee gifted them with VIP bags from Asheville. 

 Danelle welcomed incoming Elect Officers Matthew H from the UK., Jilly C. and Terri 
D., both from the US. 

 Danelle introduced and welcomed Marian D. from Holland as our new Active 
Chairperson, the first ever from another country.  She was gifted a gavel for use in 
meetings.  Marian stated she plans to enjoy a term making progress, rather than 
striving  for perfection.  She shared she would like to have our shared Higher Power 
heard by the fellowship.  She welcomed the new elect officers and expressed 
appreciation for all those serving as officers. 

2. Key Speaker:  El R. introduced outgoing Treasurer Emeritus Keith H., attending online, 
who shared his personal story in a spiritually focused recovery message. 

3. Adjournment:  Robin L, motioned to close the meeting.  Aimee C. seconded the motion. 
All were in agreement. Marian closed the meeting at 1:00 p.m. to end the 2024 NAWS 
Conference. 
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